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*Save the Date™ Provider Engagement
Event - Supported Employment

The London Borough of Sutton is recommissioning its contract for the provision of
employment support for people with a disability living in the borough. Building upon the
current service and upon stakeholder focus groups, we would like to invite you to a provider
engagement event on Friday 21st April 2023 - 10-11.30 via google meet.

This event will provide organisations currently providing similar services or thinking about
such provision to hear about our approach, key elements in our new service specification
with time for questions and discussion. The event will help to further shape our next steps.
We are currently expecting the new service to go live in October 2023, with the necessary
procurement steps beginning in June 2023.

Please complete the below form in the link to advise us of your attendance intentions.

Provider Engagement event - Supported Employment


https://forms.gle/exojFkTEVcKwNBNc8

